
Public Notice – Highway Paving 
 

                Alberta Department of Highways owns and maintains 
Highway 41, including part of the Highway that runs through the 

Town of Elk Point. 

Department of Highways has recently completed a 50mm asphalt 
concrete pavement overlay from South of the North 

Saskatchewan River to the junction of Highway 28. These 
pavement overlays are used to extend pavement life by improving 

surface roughness and driver comfort. 

The section through Elk Point would require pavement milling to 
tie into the existing curb and gutter, manholes, and water valves, 

and pavement milling was not a part of this recent overlay. 

Department of Highways will continue to monitor and maintain 
Highway 41. Pavement milling and a full-depth overlay, will be 
considered in Elk Point in the future when conditions warrant. 

 

Thank you. 

Chief Administrative Officer, Darrell Lessmeister 


